From: 
Jon Brewin  

Sent:
08 April 2013 11:55

To:
Rebecca Horley

Subject:
13/00001/SCOP - Gavray Drive, Bicester

Rebecca,

The submitted EIA Scoping Report refers to the provision of 1 No arboricultural survey to be undertaken in accordance with BS5837:2012 and then included within the arboricultural section of the Environmental Statement. This proposal is acceptable as is the submission of 1 No Arboricultural Impact Assessment following the 'fixing' of the Master Plan. 

· The arboricultural report must be up to date with the site inspected within the last twelve months.

· The AIE must include an assessment of the vegetative influences upon adjacent plots with particular acknowledgement towards issues such as natural light levels / shading, potential encroachment & maintenance issues, risk of direct and indirect damages or disturbances to adjacent dwellings and built features, surveillance lines and security issues. 

Regards

Jon Brewin
Arboricultural Officer (South)
Environmental Services

Environment and Community
Cherwell District Council
